
  

Purpose:
 identify start of a drought,
prioritize water use including mandatory restrictions. 
provide for appropriate relief and relaxation of use restrictions as conditions improve.



  

Central Indiana is projected to need an 
additional 110 MGD of water by 2070.

Solution would be to pipe water from ’some’ 
source to Indianapolis.



  

In 2006 the 
Indianapolis Water 

Works Dept. 
suggested a 

pipeline from the 
Wabash River 

aquifer to 
Indianapolis could 
provide needed 

water for the city.
White River 

WTP

Wabash River 
Aquifer



  

Indiana Chamber of 
Commerce released a study 

evaluating the State’s 
approach to Water.

2014

The study was written by Jack Wittman (INTERA).



  

“...a new report from the Indiana 
Chamber of Commerce warns the 
state's water supply won't be 
adequate to meet future needs 
unless government better manages 
and distributes the valuable 
resource.”

Indy Star August 8, 2014 

Indiana Chamber forecasts water 
shortages



  



  

Indiana Finance 
Authority released a 
report evaluating the 

State’s approach Water 
Utility Planning.

2015

Jack Wittman (INTERA) 
participated in writing the 
study.



  

Indiana Finance Authority was given 
authority in 2018 to conduct a series of 
regional water studies including hiring 

consultants to do these studies.



  



  https://www.in.gov/ifa/files/Presentations-from-Feb-21-2020-meeting.
pdf
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IFA Central Indiana Water Study 
(2021)

This report summarizes the most recent analysis of future 
water demand and available supplies in the 9 county ‐county 
Central Indiana Planning Region: Boone, Hamilton, 
Hancock, Hendricks, Johnson, Madison, Marion, Morgan, 
and Shelby counties. This document describes some of the 
key findings of two previous reports; the Phase I forecast 
of future water demand in Central Indiana (total 
increase of 111 MGD by 2070) and the Phase III analysis 
of water availability that applies a water budget approach to 
understand where and when water is available.



  

Before any study of the Wabash River Aquifer had 
been done, IEDC signed contract May 19, 2022 with 
Black and Veatch to design pipeline from Tippecanoe 
County to Lebanon LEAP district and then to 
Indianapolis. 

Value of the contract $10,203,116



  

IEDC was already moving forward with pipeline 
plans six months before State officials informed 
the public.  
November 1, 2022


